
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

ALLEGAN COUNTY PROPOSED 
BAN ON PHOSPHORUS ORDINANCE 1014.0 

 
A pubic hearing will be held on Thursday, February 14, 2008, for 
all interested citizens of Allegan County.  
 
The hearing will be held in the Board Room, County Services 
Building, 3283 – 122nd Avenue, Allegan, Michigan, for the purpose 
of discussion on the proposed ordinance at 1:45 PM. The 
proposed ordinance may be examined on weekdays at the Office 
of the Allegan County Administrator, 3283 – 122nd Avenue, 
County Services Building, Allegan, Michigan, between 8:00 AM 
and 5:00 PM, or at the Allegan County Website at 
www.allegancounty.org 
 
The County will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio 
tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to 
individuals with disabilities at the hearing within reasonable 
notice. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should 
contact the following in writing or by telephone: Robert J. Sarro, 
County Administrator, 3283 – 122nd Avenue, Allegan, Michigan, 
49010, 269-673-0239.  

JOYCE A. WATTS  
ALLEGAN COUNTY CLERK-REGISTER 
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